
2025-2026 TRANSPORTATION NOTICE

Attention Union Parents/Guardians: 

Beginning today, you will have access to your Parent Portal where you will find your child’s transportation 
arrangements for the 2025-2026 school year.  This includes your child’s bus assignment, bus stop 
location, and bus pick-up and drop-off times.  If your child is a walker, there will be no bus information 
listed.

Note: Every student is routed to and from their home. Any changes you made for childcare and custody 
last year will be reset to home this year.  All transportation change requests that have been received so 
far this year have been processed.
 

NEED TO MAKE CHANGES TO TRANSPORTATION?  
If your child’s pick-up or drop-off location needs to be different than what is listed—due to childcare or 
custody arrangements—please submit a transportation change request by submitting the attachment 
below.  

 
Please note:

 Changes will only be made with this form.

 Students will be assigned to one morning bus and one afternoon bus.  Requests to switch buses 
on different days of the week will not be accepted (unless provided with a custody agreement).

 If you’ve recently moved, please contact your school’s secretary to update your address. The 
Transportation Department cannot process address changes related to moves.


